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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

During these uncertain times, it is more important than ever that our students maintain 

a sense of normalcy and routine in their lives. Our teachers are working diligently to 

continue to offer a top-notch education in the new arena of distance learning while you as 

parents and guardians find yourselves taking on the role of educator and tutor. 

With the help of our administrators and teachers, we have compiled a list of resources for 

our students to be used in conjunction with the lessons that your child’s school is 

supplying. You will find these resources as a separate document on the Education Office 
page. They are broken down into grade categories for easier navigation. These are free to 

use, but may require you to register for a free account. In the instances where you need 

an access code one has been provided. At the time of this letter all links have been 

verified. 

It is our hope that these resources, as well as those being provided by your child’s 

teachers, will help you in the new role you find yourself in. 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Jo-Ann Semko 

Director of Education 




